
 

 

en Students.  If you would like 
to help, please contact Pastor 
Kathy- 828-260-2512. 

Summer Speaker Series:  
Tuesday, July 2, 7- 8:30 p.m., 
Michael Hardy, local Histori-
an, will give a presentation on 
“The Civil War and Avery 
County.” 

Tuesday, July 2- Men’s Break-
fast Group, 8 a.m., Kaye’s 
Kitchen.  Please contact Carroll 
Berkley for more information:  
828- 263-3170.  Prayer Group, 
10:30 a.m., fellowship hall 
conference room.   

Summer Speaker Series: 
Tuesday, July 16, 7- 8:30 p.m.  
Dr. Karl Campbell, Associate 
Professor of History, ASU, 
will be giving a presentation 
on “The Reconstruction in 
North Carolina, 1865- 1870, 
and the Meaning of Free-
dom.” 

Sunday, July 28, we will be 
enjoying a cook-out at Eric 
and Jane Sowder’s home fol-
lowing worship.  This will be a 
casual dress worship Sunday! 

Summer Music Series:  Tues-
day, July 30, 7- 8:30 p.m., 
Bobby Taylor and his band 
will feature “The Music of 
Johnny Mercer.”   

 

 

Sunday, June 23: Choir—9:40 
am, Worship Service—11:00 
am,  Potluck Luncheon—12 
noon. Food for People and 
Pets and Five Cents a Meal 
will be collected during wor-
ship. 

Sunday, June 23- Potluck 
Luncheon following worship.  
If you are able, Please bring a 
dish to share. Pork BBQ, cof-
fee, tea, and water will be pro-
vided.  

Our June Mission Project this 
year is to provide 30 Military 
BibleSticks (MP3 players) for 
our active duty men and 
women. We have raised 
$1,150.00 to this point. This will 
purchase 46 BibleSticks. A do-
nor is willing to match every 
Bible Stick that we purchase—
doubling our donations. The 
BibleStick contains a dramatic 
audio reading of the New Testa-
ment and selected Psalms and 
at a cost of $25.00 per MP3 
player. Faith Comes by Hear-
ing has provided Military Bible 
Sticks to more than 1 million 
U.S. Troops and veterans. 
Please consider a donation with 
a check made out to Crossnore 
Presbyterian Church and desig-
nated for Military BibleSticks. 

DOCENTS NEEDED—Men 
and Women! We want to be 
able to open our sanctuary to 

visitors even when the office is 
not open. Docents will receive 
training in Crossnore Presbyteri-
an Church’s history and archi-
tecture. Please contact Barbara 
Ross at (828) 387-6332 for 
more information. 

Wednesdays 

*Knitting Group 1:00 to 3:00 
p.m., in the Fellowship Hall. All 
are welcome. The knitting group 
knits hats and scarves for the 
homeless.  

*Bible Study 3—4:30 p.m., in 
the Fellowship Hall. We are 
studying the Book of James. 
Come share, learn and grow in 
faith. 

*Choir Practice 5:00—6:15 
p.m., in the sanctuary.  

Fridays – Feeding Avery Fam-
ilies needs volunteers from 
8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  They 
are located next to Carolina 
BBQ in Newland.  

Sunday, June 30- Creation 
Sunday.  The animal ambas-
sadors and the staff from the 
May Wildlife Rehabilitation 
Center at Lees-McRae Col-
lege.  Come and join our feath-
ered and furry friends as we 
worship together and praise the 
God of all Creation! 

Tuesday, June 26- We are 
providing dinner for the New 
Opportunity School for Wom-

Announcements and Items of Interest  

June Birthdays 

 Jan Akelewicz—June 1 

 Cathy Seeger—June 3 

 Jean Cann—June 6 

 Gary Doran—June 11 

 May Jo Hege—June 13 

 Hannah Robbins—June 16 

 Kathy Hutcheson—June 20 

 Terry Wait—June 21 

 Bruce Dyak—June 23 

 Phil McBryde—June 26 

 Kathy Campbell—June 29 

 Karen Phillips—June 29 

 

Prayer Requests 

 Victoria Rodriquez 

 Silvia Gill 

 Bob Schanzle 

 Sgt. Jesse Downing 

 Betty Redman France 

 Bill Blazer and Family 

 Barbara Stuart 

 Tennant Family 

 Frances McGruder 

 Bill and Laura Lind 

 Gail Spooner 

 Judy Lily 

 Martha Hutcheson 

 Susan Hartley 

C r o s s n o r e  P r e s b y t e r i a n  C h u r c h   
“ G r o w i n g  D e e p e r  i n  F a i t h ,   

R e a c h i n g  O u t  i n  L o v e ”  
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June 19, 2019 

We are in need of cookies 
and snacks for our coffee 
fellowship time after wor-
ship.  

If you haven’t had a chance 
to visit the Memorial Garden 
recently, it is time to have a 
quiet stroll through. There 
has been quite a lot of work  
done over the last few weeks., 
including weeding, cleaning up, 
planting new plants as well as 

You must understand this, my beloved: let everyone be quick to listen, slow to speak, slow to anger;   
James 1:19 

some tree trimming.  

Below are the skillful tree trim-
mers, Eric Sowder (in the tree) 
and Charlotte Davilla (red 
hardhat). The following image 
is Charlotte’s truck filled with 
tree limbs.  


